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ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION

RE: Gifts, Grants, and Bequests

Dear Geneva High School PTO,

Thank you for your contribution to Geneva Community Unit School District 304. In
accordance with Board Policy 8:80 for Gifts, Grants, and Bequests, at its October 23, 2023,
Board meeting, the Board of Education accepted and acknowledged your donation of the
following items and values:

e $3,695.38 in support of PTO Wishlist items to support various departments, including,
Counseling & Advising, English, FACS, Library, Main Office Social Studies and World
Language.

Pursuant to Board Policy 8:80, the estimated value of your donation is $3,695.38. This
estimate is subject to change upon receipt by the School District of your donation.

The Board of Education greatly appreciates your donation.

Sincerely,

The Board of Education of Geneva Community Unit School District 304

Secretary,
Board of Education
Geneva CUSD 304



